ISSUED ON BEHALF OF STENA LINE

JULY 2, 2013  
STENA LINE EXTENDS KIDS GO FREE SUMMER SALE 
Due to exceptional demand, Stena Line has extended its super summer sale giving families even more reason to enjoy a car-cation as KIDS GO FREE*! 
This fantastic offer gives families the opportunity to save €36 per child on a return journey – which is €72 for a family of four and €108 for a family of five! 

The sale is available on Stena Line’s Dublin Port / Dun Laoghaire – Holyhead and Rosslare – Fishguard routes for travel every day until January 5, 2014 when booked by July 24, 2013. 

For more information or to book click on www.stenaline.ie/kids, call 01 204 7777 or visit your local travel agent or Stena Line office. 
* Subject to availability. Terms and conditions apply.  Child fares apply up to 15 years. Infants are aged 3 and under. Valid on EFP motorist bookings only. 
 [ends]

MEDIA ENQUIRIES:  For further information, please contact Fiona Brown of Duffy Rafferty Communications on 048 9073 0880.
